
 
 

Port Nicholson Block Settlement Trust 
 

2023 Trustee Election  
 
 

The nomination period to fill the single vacancy on the Port Nicholson Block Settlement Trust closed 
at midday, Thursday 7 September 2023. One valid nomination was received from Te Whatanui 
WINIATA. 
 
As the number of nominations received did not exceed the number of vacancies to be filled, I declare 
Te Whatanui WINIATA to be elected unopposed as a Trustee of the Port Nicholson Block Settlement 
Trust. 
 
Anthony Morton 
Chief Returning Officer – Port Nicholson Block Settlement Trust  
PO Box 3138, Christchurch 8140 
0800 666 924 
iro@electionz.com 
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